
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!!  
September 2021 

 
 
Please read through this letter carefully and be sure that all forms are completed fully 
and returned to the school by Monday, September 13th.   

 
Principal’s Message 

 
Welcome back!  We are excited to have all students back and starting a new school year  
 

REMINDER:  All students must be COVID pre-screened as per Provincial guidelines at home 
prior to sending them to school.  Please call the office if your child will be absent from school.  

REMINDER:  As per Provincial guidelines, all students from Kindergarten to grade 12 must 
wear a mask at school and during their time on the bus. 

 
2021 – 2022 Bowsman School Staff 
 
Mrs. P. Shevernoha  Principal  
Mrs. C. Pierrepont  Kindergarten 
Ms. C. Cook   Grade 1 & 2  
Ms. M. Baudin   Grade 3 & 4  
Mr. T. Sutherland   Grade 5 & 6  
Ms. K. Hollier   Grade 7 & 8  
Mrs. G. Turton Music & Band 
Ms. C. Maycher Teacher 
Mr. B. Dormer    Resource Teacher 
Mrs. E. Abrahamson  Educational Assistant 
Mrs. G. Bauer   Educational Assistant 
Ms. C. Branconnier  Educational Assistant 
Ms. C. Church   Educational Assistant 
Ms. B. Dvorak   Educational Assistant 
Mrs. A. Giles   Educational Assistant 
Ms. J. Graham   Educational Assistant 
Mrs. V. Honke   Educational Assistant, Librarian 
Mrs. A. Jacobs   Educational Assistant 
Mrs. R. Kroeker   Educational Assistant 
Ms. P. Lukey   Educational Assistant 
Mrs. I. Munro   Educational Assistant 
Mrs. D. Unrau   Educational Assistant 
Mr. B. Miller   Custodian 
Mrs. M. Hrycyk   Administrative Secretary 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
Paula Shevernoha 
Principal  

 



BUS DRIVERS 
 
Thank you to all of our bus drivers for getting our students to and from 
school safely, each day. This year, all bus students must wear a non-
medical mask while riding the bus. 
 
Gerald (Manny) Lowe #11  Ken Fahrenschon #25 
Ferlin Abrahamcon   #15  Cindy Coulthart  #26 
Matt Black  #23   
Brian Burick  #24    

 
 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
 
On Wednesday, September 24th, Lifetouch, will be here to take our school photos.  
Please be sure that your child comes to school dressed for pictures at 9:00 a.m.  
Reminder:  If you send a brush or comb along with your child, please emphasize the 
importance of NOT lending them to anyone else. 
 
On that note, please remember that now that we are back at school and your child is in 
contact with many other students, please check your child’s head weekly for head lice.   
 
 

REGISTRATION FORMS 
 
All students will have a registration and permission form package.  Please make any changes to 
phone numbers or address if needed.  Please make sure you have completed all the forms fully.  
It is extremely important that all student have a primary and emergency contact with working 
phones.  Should your phone information change, please update the school as soon as possible. 

 
EMAIL ADDRESS 

 
This year our correspondence with parents/guardians will be primarily delivered via email.  

Please make sure if you have a valid email address listed on the registration form.   
 

STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCE 
 
The Swan Valley School Division has supplied us with forms for student accident insurance, 
again this year.  The insurance is voluntary.   
 
If you are interested, send the completed form and cheque directly to the company or you 
can apply online via our school division website. 
 

REMIND APP 
 

The Remind App is a great form of communication between the school and our 
parents/guardians.  The office and a few of our classrooms have joined.  Please see the 

attachments to join. 
 

 


